
With concern over current events, the core officers of Desert Adventures 

made the decision to cancel, reschedule or limit some events. Most indoor 

events will be limited to 10 attendees.  
 

We will closely monitor the situation in the months to come & make 

changes as deemed necessary. 
 

Everyone's well being is a high priority to us. Please preview our calendar 

of events for changes. Through due diligence we will overcome this malady 

and get back to what we consider normal soon.  
 

Thank you for understanding. Be well.  -Desert Adventures- 

 


